
 

 

The Town of Babylon DEC 

Presents the 6th Annual 

Waterways Poster Contest 

in Memory of Burt Koza 

Sponsored by Winter 

Brothers Waste Systems 

Create a poster that raises 

awareness of the problem of 

plastic litter entering our 

waterways. There will be 

three scholarships awarded 

for the posters that best 

represent the problem of 

plastic in our waters!!!!

 

Phelps Lane Park 2024 “The 

Bandit” catching litter in 

Carll’s River! 

Please submit your poster 

and application form by 

Friday April 12, 2023 

Please submit your entries to; rgroh@townofbabylon.com 

Please follow instructions on entry form. Town of Babylon 

Department of Environmental Control (631) 422-7640 

mailto:rgroh@townofbabylon.com

